RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS

Minutes of Freedom Township Board of Trustees o Meeting

GOVERNMENT FORMS & SUPPLIES 844-224-3338 FORM NO. 10148

Held May 26, 20 2021

The Board of Trustees of Freedom Township met on the above date. Mr. Bruning called the
meeting to order. Trustees David Bruning, Kent Schuerman and Richard Rahe were present
along with, Fiscal Officer, Julie Getz, Fire Chief, Duane Martin, Road Superintendent, Bob
Rentz, Ron Golightley and Julie Price.

Mr. Rahe moved to approve the minutes of the May 12, 2021 meeting, seconded by Mr.
Schuerman, all yes, motion carried.

Bills and Payroll were presented and a motion to accept as presented was made by Mr. Rahe,
seconded by Mr. Schuerman, all yes, motion carried.

Receipts were presented and reviewed. A motion was made by Mr. Rahe to accept the
Receipts as presented and Mr. Schuerman seconded the motion, all yes, motion carried.

FUND REPORTS — Fund reports were presented and reviewed. The April Reconciliation
was reviewed and approved.

ROADS — The Trustees discussed the road tile for Kahler/Eisenhour Road. Bob Rentz
estimates that we will need 20ft and then will fill in to keep bank from eroding. Wood
County will do the work.

Strawser is going to come in and try to fix the issue with the micro seal of Bradner road
{Wash boarding effect). They will re-do 1 mile of roadway to see if the fix is satisfactory.
The Trustees approved the work.

CEMETERIES — Bob Rentz reported on readiness of cemeteries for Memorial Day.

GUEST - Julie Price presented information regarding setting up and maintaining a website.
After a Q&A session took place Mr. Rahe moved that we proceed with hiring Julie Price of
Price Designs as presented in original proposal/Quote. Mr. Schuerman seconded motion,
all yes, motion carried.

FIRE — Julie Getz reported that Steve Stachoviak requested that the township purchase a
55-gallon oil drum so that the fire department and township can both use the oil and it would
save money. The Trustees unanimously approved the purchase.

Chief Martin reported that the safety harmesses purchased with Grain Rescue Grant arrived.
Also, one of the Engines needed repair work. Sutphin came out today.

Matthew Zeigler applied for employment by the P.F.F.D. After the Board reviewed the
application, Mr. Rahe moved to hire Mr. Zeigler. Mr. Schuerman seconded the motion, all
yes, motion carried.

Maintenance Building — The Board discussed the process of bidding on project. Mr. Rahe
moved to adopt resolution #2021.05.26 cancelling the bidding process for the construction
of the Maintenance and Office Building and re-advertising the project at a future,
undetermined, date. Mr. Schuerman seconded the motion, all yes, motion carried.

There being no further business coming before the board, Mr. Bruning adjourned the
meeting until Wednesday, June 9, 2021 at 8:00 A.M.




